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Superior Street Reconstruction Update: Word on the Street (February 18, 2021)

The Superior Street Reconstruction project will be completed in two phases in the summer of 2021.

•    Phase A - Superior St west of 1st Avenue West through 3rd Avenue West.

o    April 12 – June 11

•    Phase B - Superior St east of 3rd Avenue East through 4th Avenue East.

o    June 21 – August 31

The project work scope includes the completion of vault work and installation of concrete roadway, sidewalks, and amenities.

Pedestrian Access During Construction

•    Pedestrian traffic maintained during regular business hours, except for short, coordinated periods.

•    Building deliveries will need to be facilitated by building owners.

•    Avenue access may be limited at any given time.

Vehicles and Parking

•    On-street parking will not be available in this portion of Superior Street.

•    Many ramps are offering free parking if you enter and leave within an hour.  For those accessing businesses in the
construction zone, the following ramps are participating:

o    Civic Center Ramp—410 West First Street

o    Tech Village Ramp—10 East First Street

o    Duluth Transportation Center—228 West Michigan Street

o    4th Avenue Auto Park—402 West Michigan Street

o    Hart District Ramp—125 East Superior Street

o    Medical District Ramp—302 East First Street

Public Meetings

Beginning Tuesday, April 13, weekly construction meetings will be held via conference call at 10:00 a.m.

•    Conference Number: 651-964-6935

Passcode: 542 643 66#

Questions

Please direct all questions to parties included in the contact information at the end of this message.



•    City of Duluth, Public Information Officer, Kate Van Daele, Email: kvandaele@duluthmn.gov Phone: 218-730-5342

•    City of Duluth, Senior Engineer, Duncan Schwensohn, Email: dschwensohn@DuluthMN.gov  Phone: 218-730-5107

•    Northland Constructors, Public Information Coordinator, Annie Harala, Email: Annie.Harala@northlandconstructors.us
Phone: 218-310-8993

•    Duluth Energy Systems, Plant Operations Manager Terry Nanti Email: terry.nanti@ever-greenenergy.com Phone: 218-723-
3601

   
   


